
 

 

The Navajo Nation Tribal Government 

Request for Statement of Qualifications  (RFQ NO. 23-08-3108SB) 

The Navajo Nation Office of the Controller and Department of Personnel 

Management is requesting statements of qualifications from qualified firms with 

expertise to successfully implement an Enterprise Resource Planning System 

(ERP). Interested Professional Firms specializing in quality and professional ERP 

Systems with emphasis on Financial and Core HR Functions are welcome to 

submit statement of qualifications for any and/or all the specific platforms 

identified.   

RFQ responses shall be submitted via email to Robert Willie at rwillie@nnooc.org 

in PDF format by the deadline August 24, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Navajo Nation Procurement Requirement of Sovereign Immunity will apply 

throughout this process. 

RFQ Timeline Date 
ERP RFQ Questions Thursday, August 17, 2023 

ERP RFQ Statement of Qualifications Due Thursday, August 24, 2023 

To access the RFP, utilize the QR Code or visit 

https://www.nnooc.org/request-for-proposals/ 

Questions regarding this RFQ 
Robert Willie 
(928) 871-6308 
Email: rwillie@nnooc.org 

mailto:rwillie@nnooc.org

